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Extra-Curricular Clubs – Autumn Terms 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that we will be providing extra-curricular clubs to start the week 
beginning Monday 17th September.  There will be no charge for these clubs and they will be 
organised and led by a member of Begbrook Primary Academy staff.  All clubs will run from 
3:30pm to 4:30pm.   
 
These are the clubs that will run by Begbrook Staff in the Autumn Terms: 
 
Club and 
Teacher 

 Who can attend? What day will 
the club run? 

Football Club 
with Mr Latham 

The Year 6 Football club is for children to wish to 
learn and practise football skills with the added 
benefit of having the chance to be selected for a 
squad that will represent Begbrook in the CLF 
inter-academy league and tournaments. The 
club is open to all Year 5 and Year 6 children.  

Year 5 or Year 6 Monday 

Singing for 
enjoyment with 
Miss Earle 

Singing for Enjoyment is open to all children who 
love to sing! The sessions will include a range of 
vocal warm ups and a variety of songs. Our 
aim? To be mindful, unlock joy and be uplifted! 

Year 3, Year 4 or 
Year 5 

Monday 

Arts and Craft 
with Miss 
Badman 

Constructive, hands-on activities for students 
who prefer more physical forms of art. Examples 
of activities include: making playdough, calming 
glitter jars, salt dough decorations and weaving 
paper baskets. 

Year 3 and Year 
4 

Monday 

Art club with 
Miss Mowlem 

An opportunity to get creative and explore all 
sorts of different art techniques and media. 

Year 1 and Year 
2 

Monday 

Gymnastics 
with Miss 
Burchill 

The gymnastics club will teach the children basic 
flexibility, strength and coordination skills using 
the apparatus. It will be combined with fun 
games and activities. 

Year 1 and Year 
2 

Monday 

Origami with Mr 
Conway 

Take a break from your busy week and learn the 
ancient, mindful Japanese art of paper folding. 
You will progress from learning basic folds to 
creating more complicated models, with all 
abilities and skill levels catered for! 

Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 Thursday 

Board games 
with Miss 
Rogerson 

During this club children will learn to play new 
games and can revisit old favourites.  

Year 2, 3 and 4 Thursday 

 
 
 



                            

To request a place for your child at these clubs please click here.  You will have until midnight on 
Sunday 9th September to use this link to request a club/s. 
 
Where possible we will try to accommodate all children who respond, however if the up take is 
high we take in to account which children have previously had a space at a club and if necessary 
we will select children by taking names out of a hat.  There will be the possibility to re run clubs if 
they prove popular.  You will be notified by Friday 14th September if your child has a space at a 
club.  
 
These clubs will run in addition to paid clubs.  If your child would like to take part in a paid club, 
you can book a space using the details below: 
Future Stars https://www.futurestarscoaching.co.uk/book-after-school-clubs  
Outdoors project http://www.theoutdoorsproject.co.uk/ 
Robotics Club thestemfactory@gmail.com  
Stapleton School of Dance enquiries@stapletonschoolofdancing.co.uk 
Frenchay Judo Club sensei.adrian@playjudo.co.uk 
 
 
If you have any questions please speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jen Shaw 
Assistant Principal 
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